
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE CLOSURE 

DOCKET: 17-00135 

502 Deaderick Street, 4'h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

RE: Rulemaking to Revise References in Rules Consistent with Name 
Change to Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

DATE: May 8, 2018 

Under Public Chapter 94 (2017), the agency's name was changed from the "Tennessee 

Regulatory Authority'· to the "Tennessee Public Utility Commission" and the title of "Director'' 

was changed to "Commissioner." Consistent with these changes and structure of the 

organization, the regulations of the Tennessee Public Utility Commission required that 

references to those titles and to the title of "Chief' to "Director" were necessary. As no 

substantive changes to the rules were needed, the purpose for initiating this docket has been 

accomplished administratively through the Tennessee Secretary of State's Office. Therefore, this 

docket is hereby administratively closed. 
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